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DISCUSSION AND VOTE ON RECOMMENDATIONS TO THE MARINE FISHERIES 
COMMISSION ON THE 2021 COASTAL HABITAT PROTECTION PLAN 
AMENDMENT 
 
Chairman Posey requested an update on the recommendations provided from the Southern 
and Northern regional ACs and the Finfish AC last week. All committees endorsed the 
CHPP with some additions for focus. The Southern and Finfish AC had a similar 
recommendation to include the formation of a public/private partnership with stakeholders 
to seek funding sources to support the recommendations in the CHPP. The Finfish AC also 
recommended to work with the Division of Soil and Water Conservation to introduce 
vegetative buffer zones on farmland and livestock operations in the coastal region and near 
river water ways. The Nothern AC recommended the addition of their concerns about septic 
systems and infrastructure and to address the reduction of nitrogen loading to the 
atmosphere from livestock waste lagoons, identified as a significant source of nitrogen input 
to the waters. 
 
Motion by Adam Tyler that the Shellfish/Crustacean Advisory Committee supports the 
intent of the 2021 draft Amendment to the CHPP and the inclusion within the plan of the 
stakeholder recommendations to explore including the formation of a public/private 
partnership with stakeholders to seek state, federal and private funding to support the 
plans recommended actions and stakeholder recommendations. Second by Ted Wilgis. 
 
No further discussion. The motion passed, 8-0. 
 
Committee members thanked all staff preparing the draft and receiving stakeholder input. A 
question was raised on how this information is communicated to the legislature. Jimmy Johnson 
explained after the votes in November from the three commissions the plan goes to the DEQ 
secretary and then it is sent to the legislative committee for their review. It is anticipated the 
DEQ liaison would be active in discussing with the legislative members. The state will need to 
rely on other entities to promote the CHPP to their state representatives.  
 
A member asked what entities may push back on the CHPP? There are some groups that will 
have some heartburn if stronger protection measures come into plan. For example, wastewater 
treatment plants and especially smaller plants without a lot of funding sources may have 
difficulty in keeping up with higher standards. By in large the CHPP is well received, and this is 
just one example. Improving our habitats and water quality is more of a voluntary approach 
through little steps.  
 
PLAN AGENDA ITEMS FOR THE NEXT MEETING 
 
Lara Klibanksy will be providing an update in email on the 2022 schedule to all MFC advisory 
committees.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:17 p.m. 
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